
CHURCH OF ST FRANCIS XAVIER 
135 Jalan Gasing (Section 10) 
46000 Petaling Jaya, Selangor 
 
Parish Priest: Rev Fr Norris Seenivasan, SJ 

Asst. Parish Priests: Rev Fr Alberto I. David, SJ 

 Rev Fr Alvin Ng Sze Syn, SJ  

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

(Closed on Mondays and public holidays) 
 

Tuesday – Friday: 9.00 am – 6.00 pm 
Saturday: 9.00 am – 6.30 pm 
Sunday: 8.00 am – 1.00 pm 
Lunch break: 1.00 pm – 2.00 pm 

CONTACT 

Tel: 03-7956 5977 Fax: 03-7957 2435 
Email: office@sfx.com.my 
Website: www.sfx.com.my 

MASS TIMES 

Sept 17 Sun 6.30 am 8.30 am 24th Sunday Ord Time 

   11.30 am 5.30 pm 

Sept 18 Mon —  6.30 pm 

Sept 19 Tues —  6.30 pm 

Sept 20 Wed —  6.30 pm 

Sept 21 Thurs 6.15 am 6.30 pm 

Sept 22 Fri 6.15 am 6.30 pm 

    7.00 pm Holy Hour 

Sept 23 Sat 6.15 am 

    5.05 pm Rosary 

    5.30 pm Novena, Benediction 

    6.30 pm Sunset Mass 

Sept 24 Sun 6.30 am 8.30 am 25th Sunday Ord Time 

   11.30 am 5.30 pm 

 

 

 

 

CONFESSIONS 

  ● ½ hour before all Weekend Masses 

  ● ½ hour before evening Mass on 

  Wednesdays and Fridays 

2nd Saturday BM Mass 6.30 pm 

3rd Sunday Children’s Mass 11.30 am 

4th Saturday Youth Mass 6.30 pm 

“EMERGENCY CASES” on Mondays and public holidays 

The parish church office will be closed on Mondays and public 

holidays.  For “emergency cases” that need immediate attention, 

kindly contact 017-6445686 between 9.00 am and 6.00 pm. 

Please take note “emergency cases” refer to 

 1) Anointing of the Sick. 

 2) Booking of Paul Miki funeral parlour. 

 3) Booking of funeral Masses. 

HOSPITAL VISITS 

Our priests regularly visit the sick at hospitals 

i.e. UH and Columbia Asia. If anyone needs 

anointing, please contact the parish office. 

In conjunction with the Feast of St. Francis Xavier, 

below are the updates on the pilgrimages that are 

being organised: 

7 Oct: Malacca, led by Rev Fr Alberto 

Last date for registration is 23 Sept 

14 to 20 Oct: Goa, led by Rev Fr Alvin Ng 

Kindly sign up by 30 Sept as visas have to be applied for . 

5 to 13 Nov: Spain, led by Rev Fr Norris 

Please register your interest by 22 Oct to facilitate planning 

Please contact Dave Naidu (017-883 7777, 

email: dave@wdt.com.my) or Raj Narayanan (019-352 1776) 

Calling all Single Working Adults aged 24 to 40. 

Come and discover the experience of CHOICE from 6 to 8 Oct at 

the Archdiocesan Pastoral Centre (APC), Jalan Robertson, Off 

Jalan Pudu, KL. Registration is now open. 

Interested? Fill up the form in this link http://bit.ly/43ROw5v 

or contact Gabrielle (018-874 0978), Janice (016-513 0069) 

We are looking to recruit new musicians 

and singers to sing and play for our Youth Mass on the 

4th Saturday of every month. Come join us if you love to sing 

and enjoy playing musical instruments.  Please contact 

Matthew (012-285 0587), Jeremy (012-381 2683) 

or Christine (019-645 2818) 

PROTECT OUR EARTH, 

PROTECT OUR CHILDREN YEAR 4: 

CUT FUEL CONSUMPTION NOW 

Transportation accounts for some 14% of greenhouse gas 

emissions which cause global heating.  Let us resolve to cut 

down use of our road and air travel especially as they guzzle 

petroleum, heat up the earth and cause air pollution. Car pool, do 

multiple errands per trip, take public transport, drive and fly less. 

SFX Children’s Choir invites RE children and 

their family members to join in to sing and play for the 

Children’s Mass. Kindly contact Marianne Aw (019-365 0452) 

SFX Parish is looking for a full-time Youth Pastoral Worker. 

Experience working with youth and young working adults in a 

church or secular setting is preferred. 

Interested applicants are requested to contact the Parish Office to 

arrange for an interview. 

C4C Ministry is looking for volunteers in 2 areas: 

 To help paint a mural for C4C Garden at the church basement. 

    Painting will be on Saturday mornings for at least 4 sessions. 

 To help in our C4C Garden. 

All who love gardening/cultivating are welcome. 

Please contact Kelvin (012-203 6081) 

The 2nd collection this weekend is for Building Maintenance. The parish office will be closed from 

Mon 18 Sept to Wed 20 Sept as all staff will be away. 

There will only be one Mass in the evening during that period. 

Echoing Pope Francis’ September prayer intention for people 

living on the margins, Migrant Ministry invites parishioners 

to join their group of volunteers to care for migrants 

and refugees in our midst. Those keen to help, please contact 

Lanny Sugijono (019-919 2415 or Kelvin Lau (019-211 2837) 


